
Dear students,
We hope you are keeping safe and having time together with your families.
We are sending you the tasks for next week,if you have any doubt please write to year-
10@colegiojesusmaria.edu.ar           Do not hesitate to contact us . 

The deadline for this task is April  5th

Do not forget to send your activities, we know you are working hard and you have a lot to and 
doing your best to meet deadlines. 
Looking forward to seeing you soon.
     
                                                                               Ana & Gaby.










